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Commendation

Central Coast
Regional Water Quality Control Board

January, 2000

It is a great pleasure to commend the Central Coast Regional Water
Quality Control Board for 50 years of dedicated service to the people of
California.

From cleaning up groundwater to reducing the discharge of sewage
pollutants, the Regional Board has made a positive and lasting impact on
this Great State. I salute the members of the Regional Board for working
to balance the needs of people, agriculture, industry and the environment.

On behalf of the people of the State of California, I extend best wishes for
continued success.
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